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From Monday, March 15, 2021 – Saturday, March 20, 2021, an anonymous feedback survey designed by the search firm Anthem Executive was available to students, faculty, staff, alumni, and community members to provide feedback for the presidential search.
In addition to identifying their connection to the university, respondents answered the following questions:
1. In a few words, what strengths do you feel a candidate should bring to the role of president?

2. What are the top 3 traits/characteristics that you feel are most important in the next University President?

3. What are the top 3 challenges that the next President will face?

4. Looking 24 months out, what 1 major item/issue will have been addressed/implemented/resolved that will let you know that that the President has been successful in the role?

[bookmark: _GoBack]A total of 225 people responded to this survey..


